
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

5
th

 February 2016 
Dear Parents and Children, 
 
Here is this week’s newsletter. 
 
First of all, thank you to the parents who were able to join us for the EYFS Stay and Play 
session earlier this week. It was really encouraging to see you there getting involved with 
the children’s learning. We have another Stay and Play session scheduled for next 
Tuesday, 9

th
 February at 2.15pm. so please come along if you can. 

 
Well done to the Y5 children who have been taking part in the hockey sessions at 
Harrogate High School. The children played with good spirit, improved their skills and won 
quite a few of their games, representing the school admirably. 
 
A big thank you as well to the Y5 children and parents who attended The Wiz production 
at Harrogate High School. It was a great show and an opportunity for our children to get a 
taste for the stage. It was a long day for everyone so the children showed some skill and 
resilience! 
 
Next a heads up that we will be holding a World Book Day where children can attend 
school dressed as a favourite story character on Thursday 3

rd
 March so start working on 

those costumes! 
 
During half term ‘Sporting Influence’, an organisation we use at school and can highly 
recommend, are running daily activity camps based at Starbeck Primary School. Bus pick 
up is available at certain locations and the daily price is £20. A leaflet is displayed on the 
‘NOTICES’ window in the upper playground or you can pick one up from the office. 
Contact Sporting Influence on 07577459085 to book. 
 
Remember to keep visiting the school website where class information and dates for your 
diary can be found. If you have not yet passed on an email address to Miss Williams, 
pleased do so by next Friday so that we can trial the emailing system. 
 
A Valentine’s disco is taking place next Thursday – please return the slip and money by 
Monday. Karate club will be running as normal but will relocate to the lower hall. 
 
Finally, a reminder that we break for half-term next Friday with school finishing at the usual 
time of 3.10pm. and we return on Monday 22

nd
 February at the usual time. 

 
We hope that you have an enjoyable weekend. 
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Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
Andrew Tomlinson 
 

 


